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Music lessons cont.





If your child would like music lessons but you haven’t signed up yet, please let us know before Friday. 





Friends of St. Mary’s





The PTFA, (Friend’s of St. Mary’s) have got a wonderful line up of events that are going to be taking place in the Spring and Summer months. In the diary so far there is:





Bingo Night on Sat, 10th March


Ceilidh night on 21st April


Summer Fair Sunday 10th June


BBQ / leavers party 14th July 





We would like to invite you all to our next meeting which will be held in school on Thursday, 11th January at 3.20pm in school to discuss the above events. The plan is that there will be sub-committees,  organising individual events so that not one person (or group of people) are organising everything. If you think you could commit to one of the above (or all of them!!) please do come along. Your help will be greatly appreciated.  If you have any suggestions of events, we are very keen to hear them. 





School Start and Finishing Times





Just a gentle reminder that school starts at 8.55am and finishes at 3.15pm. Obviously, there are times that parents and carers are late due to unforeseen circumstances which we totally understand and accept, but these should be the exception rather than the norm. It is really important that all the children are in school in time for registration at 8.55am as it can disrupt class worships and assemblies when children arrive late. Also, more recently, staff have been waiting longer at the end of the day for parents to arrive to pick their children up. If you are struggling to get here on time after school, please consider registering your child with CCCA so that we can take them down there if you need more time. 


Thank you for your understanding. 
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Welcome back to school after the Christmas break. We had a lovely assembly this morning talking about new beginnings and fresh starts. It was lovely to see the children arrive into school this morning all ready to start the Spring term. The children have been asked to come up with a mantra for 2018. One child said that hers was going to be, ‘more caring and sharing.’ We will be talking more about this during the week so if you get the chance, have a chat with your child about what theirs could be.





After-school Clubs





After-school clubs will begin next week, (Mon 15th Jan). Just to remind you :





Mon – colouring club


Tue – SATs  / homework club


Wed – dodgeball club


Thurs – singing squad club





Music Lessons





Music lessons with Mrs Jones begin this week. Usually it will be on a Thursday afternoon, but this week it will be Friday. 


























